
Resolution of Appreciation for William Mohr, MD 

Introduced by: Indiana Delegation to the AMA 

 

WHEREAS, Dr. William Mohr has served Indiana physicians for 19 
years as a member of Indiana’s AMA delegation; and 

WHEREAS, Dr. Mohr has chaired Indiana’s delegation since 2023, 
and is the longest-serving member of the current delegation; and 

WHEREAS, Dr. Mohr is not seeking reelection as delegate, and will 
conclude his service in this capacity on Dec. 31, 2025; and 

WHEREAS, Dr. Mohr has continuously provided thoughtful 
consideration, valuable insight and skilled leadership to the 
Delegation and to the Indiana State Medical Association; and 

WHEREAS, Dr. Mohr has previously rendered distinguished service 
to the ISMA in numerous capacities, including as president, trustee, 
reference committee chair, and chair of the Commission on 
Legislation; therefore be it 

RESOLVED, that the Indiana State Medical Association House of 
Delegates shall by acclamation issue a Resolution of Appreciation 
to Dr. William Mohr for his advocacy, service and leadership for our 
profession, patients, and the people of Indiana.   


